
 

 

January 1, 2024 

 

City of Smyrna 

 

JRM Management would like to request a temporary permit to conduct and manage alcohol sales 
for the Taste of Smyrna Festival- September 7, 2024, in conjunction with Atkins Park Tavern and 
proceeds benefiting Smyrna Education Foundation.  The temporary permit dates will need to be 
from September 6-8, 2024.  This will allow for better flexibility and to better service the event. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Bill Watson, Festival Coordinator 

billwatson@jrmmanagement.com 




